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Compliance with AQMD Rule 2202, Reducing commute emissions.
I support this. But I think the bigger solution is to transform the technology we use, rather than 
just limiting or reducing it. I really think we should be in electric or water-based vehicles.

Korie Schmidt 
(310)600-2278 
TheSEODoctors@gmail.com
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